
 
 
 
 
POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR HAMPSHIRE AND THE CHIEF 
CONSTABLE OF HAMPSHIRE 
 
AUDITS OF THE GROUP ACCOUNTS OF THE POLICE AND CRIME 
COMMISSIONER AND THE ACCOUNTS OF THE CHIEF CONSTABLE  
 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with Sections 14 of the Audit 
Commission Act 1998 and Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2011: 
 
1 The audit of accounts for the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire and the Chief Constable for Hampshire for the year ended 
31 March 2015 has been concluded. The Appointed Auditor issued an 
unqualified opinion and the audit certificate on the accounts on 28 
September 2015. On the same date, an unqualified conclusion on the 
arrangements for securing value for money as required by the Audit 
Commission’s Code of Practice was also issued. 

 
2 The Statement of Accounts for the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire and the Statement of Accounts for the Chief Constable for 
Hampshire are available for inspection, by appointment, Monday to 
Friday between the hours of 9am and 5pm at St. George’s Chambers, 
St. George’s Street, Winchester, SO23 8AJ by any local government 
elector within the Counties of Hampshire and the Isle of Wight. 

 
3 Both Statements of Accounts are also available on the Office of the 

Police and Crime Commissioner’s website at http://www.hampshire-
pcc.gov.uk/Money-Matters/Statement-of-Accounts.aspx 

 
 
Kevin Gardner, Chief Executive, St. George’s Chambers,  St. George’s Street, 
Winchester.  SO23 8AJ 
 
October 2015 
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